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Voting by mail is an essential service, as we saw in 2020. There at going to be times 

where going in public in crowded spaces is not viable. Standing in line for long 

periods of time and having only a limited amount of time with your ballot does not 

improve elections in any way. People who are temporarily or permanently disabled 

deserve a vote on our government.  


